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CVRD and Partner Municipalities Celebrate Local Government Awareness Week 
 

Duncan, BC – What is the difference between a regional district and a municipality? What 
services does your local government provide to its citizens? Local Government Awareness Week, 
May 20-26, is dedicated to increasing public awareness and understanding about the roles and 
responsibilities of local government. It also recognizes the important role citizens play in shaping 
their community through participation in local governance. 
 
“This week provides an excellent opportunity for everyone to learn more about what local 
government does and how they can be involved,” said Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) 
Board Chair and North Cowichan Mayor Jon Lefebure. “It’s also a great way to encourage the 
public to participate in local government processes, including elections and community 
engagements.” 
 
To celebrate, North Cowichan, City of Duncan, Town of Ladysmith and the CVRD will have a 
booth at the Duncan Farmers Market on Saturday, May 26.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Shawna Cadieux 
A/Manager Communications and Engagement 
250.746.2635 
scadieux@cvrd.bc.ca 


